From: Linda Riley

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: No to northern pass

Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 8:36:48 AM
Linda Riley

29 Stoney brook rd
Meredith, NH 03253

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

To force NH to have power lines through its beautiful countryside to provide electricity to Massachusetts
and other southern New England states is intolerable

NH is a tourist state. People from all over the world come here to see our beautiful state. Tourists do
not want to see power lines. Northern pass would harm our tourism industry.

NH would not really use any of the power. NH exports more power than it uses already.

The jobs from Northern Pass would provide are small compared to the tourism jobs that would be lost
with the ugliness of power lines.

Once the trees are cut down it will take many years for them to grow. Northern pass is not
environmentally friendly to our state.

Most NH residents do not want northern pass in our state. There is no reason for NH residents to want
this. Our electric rates would essentially be the same

No to northern pass. NH is a beautiful state and we want to keep it that way.

Sincerely,
Linda Riley
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